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From: Milton Scott 
Sent: Friday, 3 June 2022 3:29 PM
To: Koh, Soo Sian
Subject: Re: Telstra/TPG application for merger authorisation - ACCC request for 

submissions [SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID3169713]

 
 

 
 

"In regards to the Telstra and TPG Spectrum Transaction, we would be in favour of the proposal.  The 
sooner this happens the more competition there will be in the market. Sydney Catholic Schools is a 
customer of both Telstra and TPG."  
 
Regards Milton 
 

 

    

Milton Scott 
Director: ITS 
P   M  
sydcatholicschools.nsw.edu.au 

 




